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*** 2017 Fall Beyond Sunday Academy (BSA) Classes will begin the week of September 11, 2017.  The 

following classes will be offered: 

Mondays- (September 11- November 27) Journaling Your Spiritual Walk (12 Weeks)  

Tuesdays- (September 12- October 16)   African Presence in the Bible (6 Weeks)  

Tuesdays- (September 12- November 28) Experiencing God Like Never Before (12 Weeks)  

Tuesdays- (Ongoing) Next Level Adult Bible Study (Year Around)  

Thursdays (September 14- October 19) From Harriett Tubman to Dolores Huerta to Michelle Obama: Walking 

with Integrity, Strength and Power (6 Weeks) [A Women’s Study Course] 
 

 

The Women of Faith will be meeting Saturday, September 9th in Amos Hall at 9am.  There will be a special           
presentation on Uganda: What Are Demons And Are They Among Us?  Bring a friend.  Refreshments will be         
served. 

 

50 Plus Fellowship: Come join us and learn how a spirit of gratitude can be cultivated and passed on to other     
generations. Guest speaker, Minister Linda Martin, is a teacher and preacher of the Word with a special passion 
for prayer. This is an event you do not want to miss. Saturday, September 16, 10:00am - 12:00 Noon; refresh-   
ments will be served. 

 

The Brotherhood Men's Auxiliary is inviting all men to come and join us in fellowship for the Annual Men's 
Conference on September 23rd, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. here at New Creation Church.  Under our theme for 
the month "Pray Up", we'll have two dynamic presenters, praise songs, and the spoken Word.  Robert 
McClinton of the New Life Baptist Church and member of the Financial Independence Council of Primerica will 
be presenting, "How to Manage Your Money".  Elder John Powell, Pastor of Christ Fellowship Church of San 
Diego, will be presenting, "How to Pray".  Mark your calendars and be sure to come out and join us for a day of 
food, fun, and spiritual fellowship. 

 

From Your Pastor - Restoring New Creation Landscape: For the month of September, we will be collecting a 
love offering for our church’s landscape.  We are asking for 200 people to give $100.  Please look for the green 
envelopes designed for this special love offering.  If you cannot give a $100, please give something.  We are 
asking for every man, woman, boy and girl to give something towards this great need.  Thank you & God bless.  

 

 
New Members Class will be held on Sunday September 24, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. in the Founder’s Chapel. You can 
sign up in Partner Services. This class is a requirement for all members. Seats fill up fast, so don't delay 

September’s Announcements 
Theme for 2017: “Seeing the Higher View” 

John 14:12-14 

Theme for August: “Pray Up” 
Matthew 6:5-13 

 

  

 



see other side for more announcements  
 

 
New Creation Church of San Diego, 3115 Altadena Avenue, San Diego, CA  92105  |  (619) 584-5460  |  www.nccofsd.org  |  Sr. Pastor Reginald L. Gary 

 September’s Announcements Continued … 
 

Dear Church Family, on behalf of Partner Services, Pastor Darian Woodruff and the staff of the New Members 
Class, would like to welcome the following NEW MEMEBERS to our church family!  These new family members 
are now a part of us!  Let’s celebrate them together: Eddie Payton, Ramell Watts, Gregory Gamble and   
Jamario Gatling. 

 
 

Tribal News:  Thank you!  Friday's movie night was a great success.  The movie "The Shack", was inspiring and 
the discussion that followed was lively and insightful.  Remember to get your tribal team ready!!!  This month is 
Family Feud on September 22nd, hosted by Issachar. 

 
Prayer Ministry Prayer Meetings - The prayer ministry would like to invite you to join them for prayer every 
Thursday evening from 6:00-6:45pm in the Minister’s Lounge. For more information, please contact 
619.584.5460. 

 

 
Come and join us for the last Meet and Greet of 2017 on September 30, 2017 in Amos Hall from 10:00am to 
12:00pm.  This is an opportunity for you to meet the Pastor and First Lady in an informal environment.  Brunch 
will be served from 10:00am to 10:30am.  If you plan on attending, please sign up in Partner Services by 
September 24, 2017.   

 

 
Noonday Son Class: Pastor Barry Harris will be starting a new series the last Wednesday of this month, 
September 27th.  This will be a 6 week course on the subject of Ephesians.  This course will help you with your 
walk with God. 

 
 

Young Adults: New Creation has a Bible study just for you right here in MBJ Conference Room 3 every Tuesday 
at 7pm. Come enjoy the activities, fellowship and relevant study of God's word for everyday life and growth. For 
any questions, call/text Johnathon Bradley (619)577-8077 or email nextlevelchristlife@gmail.com or contact the 
church office (619) 584-5460 

 

Rummage Sale: Congratulations NCC!!!  Your donations of time and treasure blessed many in our 
community.  The total sales for the 3 day event was $3,360.00.  Our faithful merchandisers serviced over 300 
patrons. The remaining items blessed Rachel's House, St Vincent De Paul, and a Half-way house for Men just 
out of prison.  Thanks again. 

 

Co-Parenting Class – The Congregational Care Ministry is excited to announce the start of the Fall Session       
Co-Parenting class, a 12 week workshop held on Thursday nights, September 21 – December 14, 2017 at 
6:30pm. Please contact the Facilitator Terry Parker at 619-405-0770 to sign up.   

 

For all who participated in the Back to School Supply Drive for Marshall Elementary, THANK YOU for your 
generous donations.  Please be sure to check out the picture collage located at the back of the sanctuary. 


